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On 3 December 2019, we published our draft decision for the Minimum feed-in tariff review 

2020-21. This draft decision paper asks stakeholders for their views on our proposed minimum 

feed-in tariff for 2020-21.    

1. What do you think of the proposed minimum feed-in tariff for 2020-21? 

This is not acceptable.  

How about consumers pay Electricity Companies the same and stop asking Taxpayers to maintain 

their infrastructure? They've had long enough to recoup their investment. So 12 c/kWh for peak 

sounds good, considering they're going to pay 9c/kWh. Stop ripping off households that have 

invested in infrastructure that benefits the grid.  


